practise[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could blue homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 23rd  November. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch



We took part in book week Scotland with some fantastic show and tell’s looking at our favourite novels, reading time outside with our buddies and creating our own stories.
We took part in Joe Wicks exercise class live for children in need and got to create our own Pudsey pictures. Thank you for all the donations to Children in Need.
Maths and Numeracy
· This week we have been counting in 10s.
· We completed number sequences of 10,20,30… as well as adding 10 to numbers off the decade. For e.g. 32 +10=, 44+10=

Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the sound ‘ll’ and found the sound in lots of words.
· We created our own imaginative story, taking inspiration from our new books in the book bags from Read, Write, Count.
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